
5551 Highway 63 South, Columbia MO  65201-9711 
Phone (573) 449-8515, Fax (573) 875-1602 

Boone County Public Works 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 
 
FROM:   Darren Kimbrel, Road Maintenance Superintendent  
  
DATE: November 18, 2014   
 
EVENT: Pipe Replacement on Dripping Springs Rd  
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The gravel section of Dripping Springs Rd, ¼ mile north of Silver Fork 
Hill Rd will be closed for 3 days, beginning Wednesday 11/19/14 and 
continuing through Friday 11/21/14.  Boone County Public Works crews 
will be replacing large crossroad culverts at this location. 
 
Please use caution in all construction/work zones, and find an alternate 
route when necessary. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Boone County 
Public Works at 573-449-8515.  Thank you for your cooperation.  
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